
Radio Canada Report on Rusty Crayfish 

2019/01/25 by R.L.B. 

A team from the Radio Canada show La semaine verte travelled to Brome Lake in September 

2018 to shoot a story about an invasive species, the rusty crayfish. RLB would like to inform its 

members that the report will be broadcast on Radio Canada’s network this Saturday, January 26 

at 5:00 pm.   


